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CAUTION NOTICE TO INDUSTRIES  

OCEMS TAMPERING 

 

All industries who have installed Online Continuous Emission/Effluent Monitoring System (OCEMS) are 

hereby cautioned against any kind of tampering because CPCB has started checking OCEMS tampering 

through remote calibration facility. Further, SPCBs/PCCs have also been advised to check tampering 

through remote calibration.  
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